TO: PARENTS/GUARDIANS
OF GRADE 10 STUDENTS ‘s

NB TEEN APPRENTICE PROGRAM

Subject: Skilled Trades- Is your grade 10 student interested in
earning and learning this summer?

DEAR PARENT/GUARDIAN,

The New Brunswick Teen Apprentice Program (NBTAP) is accepting applications from New Brunswick grade 10

students until March 31.

NBTAP gives students an opportunity to start a skilled trades pre-apprenticeship in Grade 10. During three paid
summer work terms, Student Apprentices are mentored and coached by skilled trades employers, learning
important workplace skills, and earning credits toward a skilled trade apprenticeship. NBTAP is currently recruiting
grade 10 students for more than 50 new work placements in as many as 24 skilled trades, with employers

throughout New Brunswick.

Available work placements vary depending on needs identified by local skilled trades employers.

The NBTAP selection process is competitive and each student must provide a suitable reference together
with an application signed by both the student and parent/guardian. Student interest,
capability for success in a skilled trade, and school marks and attendance records are
also considered. The ultimate hiring decision is made by each employer following a

short interview with eligible students.

NBTAP coordinators will present this great opportunity to students throughout the
province in February and March. To learn more about available placements in your
area and how your child can apply to become a NBTAP student apprentice,
please visit our website at www.nbtap.ca

or email us at info@nbtap.ca

THANK YOU!

CONNECTING STUDENTS TO CAREERS IN THE SKILLED TRADES



